
March 25, 2019 

To: LSUA Community 

From: Guiyou Huang, Chancellor  

Subject: Employee Recognition Dinner, LAWHE, & CLCU 

 

Greetings, 

Last week, our campus hosted the Employee Recognition Dinner, the Louisiana Association of 

Women in Higher Education Conference, and the Conference of Louisiana Colleges and 

Universities.  

I would like to recognize and thank some departments and individuals who went above and 

beyond to make all three events successful! I would like to thank Laura Fowler and Chancey 

Slider for organizing these events. Kudos to Melinda Anderson and the Foundation for their 

hard work and support! Thanks to Charlie Casrill and his team at Chartwells for providing high 

quality food and service. Appreciation goes to Dr. Rowan and Mona Wallace from Academic 

Affairs. Shout out to Facilities for all of their hard work, especially Jerry Burnaman and Donald 

Mills. Also thanks to James Mitchell, Debbie Gillam, Rade Pavic, and Alvaro Garcia for 

supporting Facility Services. Appreciation goes to Ray Edwards and Terry Byrd for providing 

sound support. Thanks to Sarah Black, Liz Jonson, and Anaice Hackett for their excellent work 

with marketing and communications! Kudos to Heather Gauthier and IET for providing technical 

support! Thanks to Lynette Burlew, June Guillory, Morgan Merrell, and Lauren Valois in the 

Human Resources Department. Kudos to Ethan Lipsey and his team of Ambassadors: Kylan 

Gillam, Ashlee Hatwig, Charlie Kendrick, Otis Jacobs, and Whitney Jacobs, Austin Rogers, Taylor 

Rogers, and Christopher Scroggs. Thanks to all faculty and staff members for supporting and 

attending these events. Words cannot express my sincerest gratitude and we could not have 

done it without you! 

Thank you to the community members who provided support. Appreciation goes to Doug 

Young Flowers for providing the ferns. Thank you to Jim Clinton, President & CEO of CLEDA, 

who was the keynote speaker at CLCU and sponsored the soiree’ held on the night of March 20, 

2019.  

Finally, congratulations to all faculty and staff recipients of awards recognized at the Employee 

Recognition Dinner! 

Sincerely, 
Guiyou Huang, PhD 


